
OTTUMWA BIRD CLUB 

The Ottumwa Bird Club met Thursday 

July 6th in the Courier auditorium with 

President Ayres presiding. 

Tentative plans were made that the 

August aera be held out of doors-- 

perhaps in a park-- and that members 

would be notified coneerning the final 

plans at a later date. 

The eighteen members present were 

rewarded by an interestingtalk, "The 

Hummingbirds", . Mr. Charles Ayres, Jr., 

very ably prdassites their value and 

eharn. 

Maude Norris, Seeretary. 
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